
Stars of the Week for 

November 

3rd- Tyler (R) 

10th- Skyler (R) 

17th- Jayden (Y5) 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Coming in January 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

winter activities, arts 

and crafts and films for 

you all to enjoy. Please 

remember to wrap up 

warm for the times we 

can get out to play. 

 

 ABC has lots of good stuff 

and you get to play with all 

your friends (Y5)  

 

ABC is great fun and has great 

teachers Evan (Y5) 
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Hello everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter. 

We have had a lovely yet busy month in ABC, we have warmed up on cold days with hot 

chocolate, eaten reindeer crumpets, opened the advent calendars and put up the 

Christmas tree. 

Unfortunately during this month we have had to return back to bubbles due to 

infection rates in the local area, ABC staff will ensure all children are happy, safe and 

settled and we hope to return back to normal as soon as we possibly can. 

At the end of each month, we will be uploading a newsletter onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club 

and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos, 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. Thank you.  
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Outdoor fun with friends, when it’s 

not raining. 

 

Over the month the kids have had a 

great time playing games, 

constructing and showing off their 

art skills.  

 

 ABC staff would just like to give a big shout out and thank you to Sonny (Y5) 

who has donated numerous boxes of lego to ABC. 

If anyone is having a clear out over the festive period of toys, dvds, cds ABC 

would be grateful of any donations. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

The kids did a fantastic job putting up the ABC Christmas tree at the 

beginning of the month, as you can see they worked well together and 

made some of their own decorations to dress the tree. Well done you 

all did a great job.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

And lastly the staff at ABC would just like to wish you all a 

happy Christmas and hope you and your family have a great 

time. Stay safe and we will see you in the New Year and can’t 

wait to hear what you have all been up to. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


